
Weekly Newsletter - 15/10/21
Dear  Parents,
The week has certainly flown by here at 
school. I was very proud to appoint the 
prefects in assembly this week. They are 
now working very hard to carry out their 
duties around the school.
I do need to seriously address one issue 
with parents and we need to work 
closely together to resolve this issue 
immediately. Children will copy and role 
play games from YouTube, online 
gaming and TV programmes. However, 
we are having to deal with an increasing 
amount of incidents in the playground 
based on Netflix’s Squid Game. This 
programme is not suitable for primary 
aged children to watch, even if they are 
doing so with their parents. As a school 
we will follow up on every incident, but it 
is an impossible task to monitor what 
they have access to at home. This is 
your responsibility and I’m urging 
parents yet again but make sure that 
their children does not access 
inappropriate content.
I am counting on your support.
Best wishes
Ms Von

This half term our ‘Rights Postcard’ 
is all about respecting each other 

and leading a respectful life. Please 
fill out the postcard detailing how 

your child has demonstrated respect 
and return to school.


